
 

 

PRESS RELEASE  

 

CHANGE OF DATE ON FINANCIAL CALENDAR 

 

Milan, 17 May 2013 – Seat Pagine Gialle S.p.A. would like to announce that activities functional to the 

presentation of proposals for composition with creditors continue for Seat PG S.p.A. and Seat PG Italia 

S.p.A. in accordance with the law. 

In this context, in reference to the indications provided by the Company, most recently on 28 March 2013, 

SEAT Pagine Gialle S.p.A. announces that the approval by the Board of Directors of the draft financial 

statements of the company, the consolidated financial statements as of 31 December 2012 and the interim 

report as of 31 March 2013, originally scheduled for 21 May 2013, has been postponed. 

The Company will announce the new dates at a later time. 
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This press release is a translation. The Italian version will prevail. 
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